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Jennifer Smith

From: Carla Lundgren
Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2020 11:30 AM
To: Jennifer Smith
Subject: FW: Hearing Examiner Clerk: Winslow Hotel

 
 
 
Carla Lundgren 
Administrative Specialist 
www.bainbridgewa.gov 
facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/ 
206.780.3763  
 
Planning and Community Development service hours:  
• Walk-in customers: 8 a.m. - 12 p.m. Monday-Friday • Appointments: 8 a.m. – 3 p.m. Monday-Friday 
 
Appointments may be scheduled here: Planning and Building Submittal Appointment Calendar 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: PCD <pcd@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 8, 2020 8:23 AM 
To: Carla Lundgren <clundgren@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: FW: Hearing Examiner Clerk: Winslow Hotel 
 
 
 
 
Jane Rasely 
Administrative Specialist 
www.bainbridgewa.gov 
facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/ 
206.780.3758 (office) 206.780.5104 
 
Planning and Community Development Service Hours • Walk-in customers: 8 a.m. - 12 p.m. Monday-Friday • 
Appointments: 8 a.m. – 3 p.m. Monday-Friday Appointments may be scheduled here: Planning and Building Submittal 
Appointment Calendar 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Mary Karen Brown <marykarenbrown524@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 7, 2020 9:40 AM 
To: PCD <pcd@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: Hearing Examiner Clerk: Winslow Hotel 
 
Dear Hearing Examiner, 
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Dear Hearing Examiner, 
 
I am a senior living in one of the four senior living residences near the site of the proposed Winslow Hotel.  I have 
attended various hearings on this proposed project, including the one when the Planning 
Commission rejected this project unanimously.   Not only am I against 
this project for its potential effect on downtown traffic, the noise factor, the fact that this area is now zoned for only 15 
room inns, not an eighty-seven room hotel, etc., but MOST of all because approval of this project would set a precedent 
for approving future large projects in downtown Winslow. 
 
I admire architect’s efforts to design this hotel with its environmental impacts in mind, but I believe that approving such 
a large hotel/convention center would definitely have detrimental effects on life in downtown Winslow. 
 
 Looking forward to the hearing on January 23rd, I remain, 
 
Yours respectfully, 
 
Mary Brown 
234 Wood Ave., SW, Apt, 310 
Bainbridge, Island 98110 


